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A special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Albemarle County, Virginia, was held on June 7, 
2019 at 9:00 a.m., at 1807 Seminole Trail, Charlottesville, Virginia.  This meeting was called by the Chair, 
Mr. Gallaway for the purpose of allowing a quorum of Board members to convene an open meeting to 
attend an economic development announcement.    

 
PRESENT:  Mr. Norman G. Dill, Mr. Ned Gallaway, Ms. Ann H. Mallek, Mr. Diantha H. McKeel 

and Mr. Rick Randolph. 
 

 ABSENT:  Ms. Liz A. Palmer. 
 

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m., by the Chair, Mr. Gallaway.  
 
Governor Ralph Northam announced that Castle Hill Gaming, a software developer of quality 

gaming solutions to clients across the United States, would invest $1.3 million to expand its corporate 
headquarters in Albemarle County. He announced that Castle Hill Gaming would receive funding from the 
Virginia Jobs Investment Program (VJIP) to support the hiring and training of 106 new employees.  
 

At 9:24 a.m., Mr. Gallaway adjourned the meeting.   
 
 
 
 
 
 ________________________________________      
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